
 

From: Brian SMITH <brianmme@gmail.com> 

To: jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us 

Date: Thu, 28 Mar 2019 11:44:29 -0400 

Subject: 

Hello, I want to express my support of the zoning amendments to be presented to the April 2019 Town 
Meeting. I am an Arlington resident for 6 years. If additional changes such as added density bonuses for adding 
affordable housing units are suggested, I am in favor.  
I would also like to show my support to the Department of Planning staff for undertaking the work to draft and 
present the amendment's. I encourage the Redevelopment Board to approve all proposed amendments.  
 
Thank you, 

  

Brian Smith ♿ 

252 Massachusetts Ave 

Apt 2 

Arlington, MA 02474 

(617) 686-3229 

    

 


